
 
 

 

We can now support your church to promote inclusion of children 
and young people with disability! 
Baptist Care’s Church Support team has received funding from the NDIA Inclusion, Linkage 
and Capacity Building’ grant program to undertake a 12 month project (July 2021-June 
2022) titled ‘Co-design and Connect’ which will work with churches to co-design strategies 
and activities that foster connection, participation and inclusion for children and young 
people with disabilities, so they and their families can more fully participate in the fullness 
of faith community life.  

If your church wants free professional support to re-shape current activities or co-design new 
activities for children and young people which are accessible and disability-friendly please 
contact us now. We want to work with you!   

The disabilities may be physical, sensory, behavioural, mental… in fact any limit in 
functioning affecting the whole person. We will workshop with you and support you to 
successfully shape your activities for inclusion. Churches across metropolitan Adelaide and 
regional SA can book in for this free support for the coming 12 months to focus on their local 
situation. 

If your church would like to take advantage of this terrific opportunity please let us know 
churchsupport-team@baptistcaresa.org.au. More information will follow shortly.  
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